Winterbourne Junior Girls' School



Year 6 Newsletter Week ending: Friday 8th March 2019

Next week is Assessment Week in Year 6. The girls will be tested on Arithmetic and Reasoning in Maths, and Reading, Grammar and Spelling in English. Your daughter will be using some of the targets which she selected for herself during our PAR week, to help her revise for the assessments; both over the weekend and leading up to each assessment. Homework assignments will continue as normal.

Your daughter has received a letter today about extra tuition on a Wednesday Please return the slip as soon as possible confirming her attendance.

Year 6 Attendance this week

As a school, we are aiming to achieve an attendance target of over 97%. We are currently at 6.1

6.1: 97.83

6.2: 97.86

6.3 96.92



Star students of the week:

(6.1) Princess, Kenricka

(6.2) Selina & Tiana S

(6.3) Hilary & Ridah



Well done to the following girls, for achieving 90% or above in an AR Quiz: Alishba, Shahnaz, Adriel, Sneha, Fatima Zara, Princess, Nikola, Aamna A, Amtul A, Husna, Samira, Shanequa, Maha, Thomisina, Tharmavi, Jeeva, Shamika

Reading Student of

the Week

The following girls were awarded with a £5 voucher for making the *greatest progress* in their Reading groups.

Summar

Michalina

Maha



Upcoming Events:

Science Week—Week beginning 11th March 2019

Winterbourne Science Fair, Wednesday, 3 March at 15:30.

Please attend with your daughter to explore an afternoon of Science. The girls will be setting up a exhibition of their scientific investigations, with interactive elements, for parents and other pupils to explore. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible in the School hall, on the day.



Thank you to all parents who attended the PAR parents' evenings. The girls know what they have to do to achieve their greatest potential, and your support is an important part of their success.